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September 5, 2025 

GREELEYVILLE STEAM ACADEMY AND C.E. MURRAY MIDDLE SCHOOL HOSTED 
ANNUAL OPEN HOUSE AT GREELEYVILLE TOWN PAVILION 

Greeleyville STEAM Academy and C.E. Murray Middle School welcomed students, families, and 
community members to their Annual Open House on Thursday, August 28, 2025. This year’s 
event was held at the Greeleyville Town Pavilion, creating a welcoming space for families to meet 
teachers, learn about academic programs, and celebrate the start of the 2025–2026 school year. 

The Open House provided parents and guardians with the opportunity to hear directly from 
school leaders about academic expectations, student supports, extracurricular activities, and 
upcoming events. Teachers introduced themselves and shared information about classroom 
goals, while families were encouraged to ask questions and engage in open dialogue about their 
children’s education. 

“We are excited about the partnerships we are building with families and our community as we 
begin a new school year,” said Jennifer Murray, principal of Greeleyville STEAM Academy.  “This 
Open House allowed us to strengthen those connections and ensure that everyone feels 
welcomed and informed as we work together for student success.” Jonathan Chandler, Principal 
of CE Murray Middle School.  

The event also highlighted the schools’ commitment to collaboration with the broader 
Greeleyville community, underscoring the importance of shared responsibility in helping 
students achieve academically and socially. 

Williamsburg County School District extends its appreciation to the Town of Greeleyville for 
hosting this year’s Open House and to all families who attended in support of their students’ 
educational journey. 
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